
British Ambassador visits
Huehuetenango and Quiche

In Huehuetenango, Ambassador Whittingham met with the Governor, Jose Juan De
León, and the Major of Huehuetenango, Gustavo Cano, to address the economic
portfolio in the Department. They discussed challenges and possible
opportunities offered in services, tourism and other areas for UK companies
wishing to invest in this region in the future.

Ambassador Whittingham invited local leaders to continue seizing the
opportunities of the UK-Central American Association Agreement, which is now
under its second year of implementation and has helped to increase Guatemalan
exports to the UK. He also stressed the importance of continue improving
transparency and rule of law to create a proper environment for investors to
come.

While in Huehuetenango, the Ambassador also visited the local offices of the
UN Refugee Agency (UNHCR), which has the objective of expanding attention to
the population requesting refugee status, refugees, in transit, host
communities and Guatemalan people in vulnerable situations.

In Quiche, the Ambassador met with the association of local journalists
“Prensa Comunitaria”, to highlight the UK’s commitment to promoting media
freedom and the importance of community and investigative journalism in real
time from the different regions of the country. The Ambassador also held a
meeting with the Governor of Quiche, Ervin Macz Hó.

While in Quiche, the Ambassador visited Bosques de Lemoa Reserve, a forest
reserve in Quiche, which has approximately 30,000 trees and was one of the
four initiatives recognised by the British Embassy and Prensa Libre in 2021
for its positive impact on environmental protection. Tackling climate change
remain a global top UK priority and the Embassy wants to continue working
with Guatemalan partners on this issue.

Ambassador Whittingham held meetings with indigenous leaders from both
departments to understand more about the challenges and opportunities they
seek to promote their participation, development and inclusion and how the
British Embassy can support these efforts. The continuous coordination
between the local government and the indigenous authorities is fundamental
for the development of the communities and the prosperity of this region.
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